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 March 5, 2025 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION - Development Variance Permit 
Application – PROJ 24-178 – 1143 Grover Avenue 
 

Please be advised that the application for a Development Variance Permit (DVP) 
for the property located at 1143 Grover 
Avenue has been delayed and will no 
longer be presented to Council at their 
Meeting on March 10, 2025.  
The application will be brought back for 
Council consideration at a later date still 
to be determined. You will receive a new 
notice advising of the new meeting date 
and time when this application is 
scheduled to come before Council. 
Should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this application, 
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
604-927-3010. 

 
Kerri Wells, 
Corporate Officer 


